
Special called City Commission meeting - October 14, 1998 - 7:00 P.M. - CITY HALL  

 

AGENDA 

 

Opening of sealed bids for city sidewalk construction/reconstruction.  

 
Mayor Gilley called the meeting to order with all commissioners in attendance. He then proceeded with the opening 

of the sealed bids. They were as follows:  

 

Steve Hudspeth-$220,800.00  

Scott-Murphy - $186,624.00  

Southern Kentucky Contracting, Inc. - $155,935.00  

VanMeter Contracting, Ihc. - $159,326.00  

 

The commission considered the bids and noticed that Scott-Murphy was the only one to submit their bid on not only 

a total footage basis but also on a per square foot. The commission then approached the bidders and ask them to 

again resubmit their bids on a total square footage basis, broken down compliance with the bid specifications and a 

bid bond attached. Everyone in attendance agreed to have a special called reconsideration of bids meeting, Tuesday, 
October 20, 1998 at 7:00 p.m. Comm. Martin presented a motion the city commission convene on Tuesday, October 

20, 1998 to reconsider the bids with the added requirements, seconded by Comm. Cooke. roll call and vote - Cooke 

yes, Gilley yes, Martin yes, Hardy yes, Lacy yes. 

 

 

APPROVED:_________________________    ATTEST: ______________________________ 

      James R. Gilley, Mayor        Dorothy J. Neal, City Clerk 

 


